
Mr. Bret Kugelmass
Chief Executive Officer
Last Energy
1923 Vermont Ave., NW
Suite 300
Washington, DC 20001

SUBJECT: PROJECT MANAGER REASSIGNMENT – LAST ENERGY

Dear Mr. Kugelmass:

This letter is to inform you that effective June 2, 2025, Carolyn Lauron is assigned as the 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Licensing Project Manager for Last Energy. Ms. Lauron 

may be reached at 301-415-2736 or by email to carolyn.lauron@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

Mahmoud Jardaneh, Chief
New Reactor Licensing Branch
Division of New and Renewed Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No.: 999-2140

cc: GovDelivery

June 12, 2025

Signed by Jardaneh, Mahmoud
 on 06/12/25

mailto:carolyn.lauron@nrc.gov
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